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I oppose LD 1423 because it weakens the current packaging EPR law. Packaging 
waste - especially plastic waste - has huge environmental impacts. 
For too long producers have pushed the responsibility for dealing with packaging 
waste onto consumers and municipalities. Producers have control over their 
packaging and need to take responsibility for recycling it.
LD1423 carves out exceptions and creates loopholes for producers. 


